
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

    

          

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stillington Primary School        
NEWSLETTER NO 27 

Friday 12th April 2019 

 

End of Term Special Awards 
A huge well done and thank you to all of the 

children for their hard work, determination 

and perseverance this week. A special well 

done to our certificate winners: 

Edith Strangeway – Always working hard and 

trying her very best. 

Connie Jackson – Most improved attitude to 

learning. 

Maddie Benson – For her caring nature, always 

polite and very helpful. 

Laightan Thirling –Setting a fantastic all 

round example to others. 

Emily Little – For being a super pupil and trying 

hard at everything she does. 

Golden Ticket winner 
Edith Strangeway 

 

Congratulations to all our award winners 

this week.  Keep up the good work! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to all our 

award winners this week keep 

up the good work. 

What have the Infants done this week? 

This week the infants have had lots of fun 

doing Easter crafts. We have been learning 

how to write instructions and the children have 

been working hard to improve their work. They 

were very patient in the Easter service when 

we had some technical difficulties and we were 

very proud of them. We hope they have a 

lovely holiday and spend lots of time exploring 

and playing both inside and outside. 

 

Diary Dates 

Return to school – Tuesday 30th April. 

May Day holiday – 6thMay. 

Spring half term holiday – 24th May 

Return to school – 3rd June. 
 

 

 

What have the Juniors done this week? 

The children went on the Roman Trip to the 

Yorkshire Museum learning about the Life of a 

Soldier and Life in Roman York.  

In literacy we have been writing non-

chronological reports about our favourite 

aspects of Roman Britain. 

In science we have been planning an 

experiment how we might investigate which 

colours would be easier to see at night. We will 

finish our investigation after the Easter 

holidays.  

We would like to thank everyone for all your 

hard work throughout the term and would like 

to wish you all a very Happy Easter. 

 

 

 

Egg Competition 

What a hard task it was to choose a winner 

from all those fantastic egg displays. All the 

children showed amazing artwork creating a 

fun filled competition for all who took part. 

The winners are: 

 

Infants – Harry Coulson 

Juniors – Maddie Benson 

 Friends of Stillington School Easter square 

raffle 

FOSS raised a fantastic £101 selling the 

Easter squares which was drawn on Tuesday 9th 

April. We would like to say a big thank you to 

everyone involved with the preparations and 

the selling of tickets. 

The winners are: 

Castle Howard ticket  

Mr G. Robinson. 

B.A.T.A vouchers  

Toby Atkinson. 

Piglets adventure farm 

Poppy Meadowcroft.  

York Motor Sports Village 

Mrs M. Jackson. 

Homework during Easter 

Year 3 and Year 4 have got their regular 

times table and reading plus some S.P.A.G.  

Year 5 and Year 6 have got fraction revision.  


